
Reading and 
Computers 

 

Inasmuch as you have 
done it unto one of the least of 
these my brethren, you have 

done it unto me.  Matthew 25:40 
Matthew 25:40b 

 

Summer Reading Start 
 

After a great semester with our students, we are 
switching over to our summer program starting Mon-
day, June 2nd. During the summer months, we host a 
reading program to help our youth develop their 
reading, writing, and comprehension skills. We are 
in need of volunteers to help come serve with us at 
both our West Side and East Side locations. If you 
are interested in helping serve or learning more about 
what we do please contact Joshua Fechner, jfech-
ner@hbbsa.org, 210-445-9894. 

 

Evangelism Conference 
 

Last week, we were able to host our first ever 
men’s evangelism conference and outreach. The 
event was hosted in partnership with First Baptist 
Church of San Antonio and was attended by 20 
men from 7 different churches. Classes on prayer, 
evangelism, and sharing your testimony were fol-
lowed up by opportunities to go out into the city 
and pray for others and share the gospel. Special 
thanks to Byron Pitts, the missions pastor at First 
Baptist for helping host us! 



 

Mel Fechner, Executive Director 

Phone:  210-870-4676 

E-Mail:  mfechner@hbbsa.org 

Josh Fechner, Dir. of Operations 

Phone:  210-445-9894 

E-Mail:  jfechner@hbbsa.org 

Sandra Fechner, Administration 

Phone:  210-602-8305 

E-mail:  fechnerruben@sbcglobal.net 

Donald Walton, Director of Urban 

Outreach 

E-Mail: dwalton@hbbsa.org 

Phone: 210-296-8389 
Mailing address: 422 Pike Road,  
San Antonio, TX 78209 

 

Web www.hisbbsa.org or 
www.hisbridgebuilders-

sa.org 
 

Facebook page—H.I.S. 
BridgeBuilders—SA 
Like us on Facebook. 

 
You Tube Video—H.I.S. 

BridgeBuilders —SA 
Add a comment. 

 
Twitter 

@hisbbsa 
 

Instagram 
hisbbsa 

Witnesses 

B o a r d  o f  D i r e c t o r s  
F o r  H I S B r i d g e B u i l d e r s — S A  

Mark Matlock, President 
John Tafolla, 1st Vice-President 
Bill Robertson,  Secretary 
Matt Green, Treasurer 
Sandra Fechner, 2nd Vice-
President 
Pastor Randy Garcia, Director 
Pastor Ray Jones, Director 
Moe Oroian, Director 
Alan Schoolcraft, Director 
Craig Franklin, Director 
Ruben Fechner, III, Director 

Contact Information  

If you wish to donate to HIS BridgeBuilders-San Antonio, 
please mail checks to 422 Pike Road, San Antonio, TX 

78209.  You may also donate on the web. 

2025 Events 
Block Parties: 

June 7 
July 12 

August 9 
September 6 

October 4 
November 22 
December 20 

 
Golf Tournament — October 14, 

2025 

 
2026 Events 

Benefit Dinner—April 28, 2026 
 
 

Now to Him who 
is able to do far 
more abundantly 
beyond all that we 
ask or think, ac-
cording to the 
power that works 
within us, to Him 
be the glory in the 
church and in 
Christ Jesus to all 
generations forev-
er and ever.  
Amen.  Ephesians 
3:20-21 

   

Out of Town Service 
 
A missions team from Brandability came all the 
way from Lubbock and beyond to help serve with 
us this past week. Their team helped volunteer in 
a variety of capacities from homeless ministry, to 
evangelism, working with our youth ministry, and 
much more. They were a great blessing to our 
team and the families and individuals that we 
serve. We thank God for the amazing workers we 
get to partner with as we seek to expand the King-
dom! 
 

June Block Party 
. 

Saturday, June 
7th, will be our 
next block party 
in the East Mead-
ows neighbor-
hood. If you plan 
to come and help 
setup for the 
event, please ar-
rive at 710 Arthur 
at 9:00 a.m. The 
outreach will go 
until noon. 

 


